
               MARY RUSSELL SCHOOL 
             HAWKHEAD ROAD 

                                                               PAISLEY 
                                                               PA2 7BE 
                                              Telephone: 0300-300-0171 
                                Email:  maryrussellenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
                                         Head Teacher:  Mr L Coyle 
 

14th December 2022 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
 

The school will close on Wednesday 21st December at 2.30pm  
 
We look forward to welcoming the pupils back to school on Thursday 5th January 2023 at 9am 
 
On behalf of all staff at Mary Russell School, I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and 
prosperous New Year 
 
 
With all best wishes. 
 
 
Liam Coyle 
Head Teacher 
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